
 

 

 
4 January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that the booking facility for the Year 9 Parents evening will be open from 
7am on Thursday 5 January 2017.  Please do log-in and book appointments with your child's class teachers 
at your earliest convenience to avoid disappointment as spaces are allocated on a first come first served 
basis. 
 
All staff will be located in the main A block for this event, so please enter the school via the main entrance. 
Please note that we are unable to offer on-site parking and that parking is very limited in local roads and is 
controlled by parking meters until 6pm. 
 
Please click here to access the booking system. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this event 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss A Beynon 
Year 9 Learning Co-ordinator 

https://cothamschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

